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Good day Members of the Judiciary Committee, I am writing to oppose LD 975 and 
all the bills that would interfere in a woman's or a couple's right to choose what is in 
their best interest. Any woman or couple who determines that an abortion is the most 
appropriate outcome given their personal situation should have the right to make that 
determination without the intrusion of government in that decision making process. 
Abortions will occur whether you and I 'approve' of them and the best possible 
approach is to insure they are provided in a medically surprised environment. It is the 
only sensible position to take. It is my sincere hope that you will vote ONTP on all 
bills that will interfere in this difficult enough as it is decision. Thank you. 


